
To: HCCTC Learners, Parents, and Guardians
From: Mr. Travis Lee, High School Principal
Re: HCCTC Remote Learning:  1/20 - 1/24/22
Date: January 19, 2021

HCCTC Learners and Families,

The HCCTC will be moving to remote learning for Thursday,  January 20th, Friday, January 21st, and
Monday, January 24th, 2022.  Students were notified about this change from their instructors today.

Students should be logging in and checking their email for instructions from their teacher during their
scheduled HCCTC time.  No students should be reporting to the HCCTC on these dates.

Students should attend their regularly scheduled HAHS classes through Pd. 4.  Learners will be
permitted to leave HAHS in the afternoon. However, parent permission is required.  A note should
be submitted to the HS Office.   Learners are permitted to remain at HAHS, especially if needing to
utilize HASD transportation.  These students will be able to work within a designated area at the school.

Thanks in advance for your cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely,

Travis R. Lee,
HAHS Principal


